THANH PHO TO THE VIETNAM VIETNAM 1947 *

UNIVERSITY OF MEDICINE AND PHARMACY AT HO CHI MINH CITY

217 Hong Bang St., Dist. 5, Ho Chi Minh City • Tel: +84-28-38558411 • Fax: +84-28-38552304 Email: htgt@ump.edu.vn

> Faculty of Traditional Medicine-University of Medicine and Pharmacy at Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam

> > 28th June 2019

To: Anhui University.

Dear Board of Administrators,

On behalf of Faculty of Traditional Medicine, University of Medicine and Pharmacy at Ho Chi Minh City (UMP), Vietnam, I would like to send to you the warmest greetings and an official letter to visit our university.

Time: September 2nd – September 4th

Delegation list:

- 1. Prof. Wang Xianjun
- 2. Prof. Wu Chengchang
- 3. Prof. Kan Hongxing
- 4. Prof. Zhou Yadong
- 5. Prof. Dong Chang Wu
- 6. Ms. Jin Chunli

We are looking for further discussions where we are keen to enhance our mutual understanding and create the collaborating opportunities on education, exchanging students or lecturers, healthcare service as well as doing scientific research.

We will support you during your visit to our faculty. However, please understand that you have to responsible for your finance in Viet Nam.

Please contact us for any details and further information. Thank you so much for your listening and we are looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Respectfully,

Assoc. Prof. Trinh Thi Dieu Thuong, MD., Ph.D.

Dean, Faculty of Traditional Medicine, UMP.